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R. C. Sharma

General Manager (CTM-TL, JV, M&A, K.M)

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited

Ref: AA/TL/0110
Date: March 20, 2023

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject: Expression of Interest (Eol) tor technology tie-up for Unitized Wellhead.

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) is a leading state-owned company, wherein
Government of India is holding 63.17% of its equity. BHEL is an integrated power plant
equipment manufacturer and one of the largest engineering and manufacturing
organization in India, catering to the core infrastructure sectors of Indian economy viz.
energy, transportation, heavy engineering industry, defense, renewable and non-

conventional energy.

BHEL is seeking a technology partner for Unitized Wellhead under a long-term Licensing
and Technology Collaboration Agreement. In this regard, BHEL has floated an Expression
of Interest (Eol) seeking response from prospective collaborators who are meeting the
requirements of the Eol and are willing to be associated with BHEL through a License &

Technology Collaboration Agreement (TCA).

We have uploaded the Eol at BHEL's website and it can be accessed using the link below:
https://www.bhel.com/sites/default/files/Expression%200f%20Interest%20for%2
0Technology%20tieup%?0for%20Unitised%20Wellhead%20%282%29. pdf

We solicit your kind support to advise commercial section of your High
Commission/Embassy to publicise our Eol document among technology owners for
Unitized Wellhead.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Rensn
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(R.C. Sharma)
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